MINUTES OF THE SPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

June 9, 2008

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Sparta Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order by Vice-President Anne Bourner at 7:00 p.m. on June 9, 2008 in the library’s research area.

Members present:





    Absent:  

	Don Adams
	Domenica Mc Donald
	Helen Menke 

	Anne Bourner
	Darlene Prest
	

	Richard Cavalier
	Janice Taylor
	

	Mary Ann Clendenin
	Steve Gerlach
	

	Cristy Stupegia, Librarian     
	
	


The minutes of the May 5, 2008 meeting were reviewed.  It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Richard Cavalier to approve the minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report – Helen Menke

1.  The Treasurer’s report for the month of May was reviewed.  It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Darlene Prest to accept the reports on each of the funds.  Motion carried unanimously. 

2. It was moved by Steve Gerlach and seconded by Janice Taylor to pay the bills as presented and any other outstanding bills.  Motion carried unanimously.

3. Since we have no meeting in July or August, it was moved by Don Adams and seconded by Janice Taylor to pay all bills in July and August.  Motion carried unanimously.

Librarian’s Report – Cristy Stupegia

It was moved by Steve Gerlach and seconded by Richard Cavalier to accept the Librarian’s Report (see attached report)
Motion carried unanimously. 

Old Business

1. The Garden Club would like a written list as to what they are expected to do.

It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Richard Cavalier to have the job listing for the Garden Club to be as follows:


Water plants


Pick up trash


Pull weeds


Wash door panels, if needed

Motion carried unanimously.

New Business

1.  Closed meeting minutes were discussed.  It was moved by Mary Ann Clendenin and seconded by Janice Taylor to keep the minutes of the closed meeting of February 4, 2008 Executive M eeting closed for the next six months.  Motion carried unanimously. 

It was moved by Steve Gerlach and seconded by Richard Cavalier to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be September 8, 2008 @ 7:00 p.m. in the library study area.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Ann Clendenin

Secretary of the Board

